
 

¶  Welcome:   Please join Central Supply in welcoming 
Amanda Clark as the Sr. Buyerôs Assistant.  Please 
stop by and welcome her to Facilities Services and the 
Central Supply team.   

¶ Reminder:   Open enrollment for the Sick Leave 
Bank (SLB) has begun and will continue through 
June 30, 2014.  If you would like to join the SLB, 
please fill out the enrollment application.   The enroll-
ment application can be found in the ñppshareò drive 
in the forms folder or you can get on from your shop 
Administrative Assistant.   Applications must be re-
turned to Human Resources no later than June 30, 
2014.  Late applications will not be accepted.  For 
more information concerning the SLB, visit http://
hr.utk.edu/employee -relations/sick -leave-bank/ . 

¶ Parking:   Parking permit renewals will start in July , 
so please make sure you are keeping your NetID and 
password up to date.  All parking permit renewals will 
be completed again this year via the computer, so 
when the time comes, you will need this information 
to renew your parking permit.    

¶ Archibus Update:   As we are getting closer to our ñgo 
liveò date, please remember the deadlines your shop 
may have to get any requested information (PM Tasks, 
Equipment, Tools, etcé) back to the Archibus Team.   

¶ Daily and weekly processing of invoices, workorders, 
transfer vouchers, payroll/personnel items and con-
tract extensions/rebids.  

Sign Shop:  

¶ Delta Gamma Sorority signage 

¶ Making name plates 

¶ Greve Hall signage 

¶ Agriculture Signage 

Building Finishes:  

¶ Working on concrete at Conference Center 

¶ Patching block at North Carrick  

¶ Installed keyboard tray at Andy Holt Tower  

¶ Repaired steps at Haslam Building 

¶ Removed wall paper from Conference Center 

¶ Installed plaques at Claxton Complex 

Paint Shop: 

¶ Working on 706 & 1110 offices at McClung Tower 

¶ Painted cooler at University Center 

¶ Working on common areas at Jane & David Bailey 
Complex 

¶ Painted rm. 202c at Law Complex 

¶ Starting common areas at Claxton Complex 

Arena:  

¶ There are still several different sports camps taking 

place on campus.  

Custodial:  

¶ Congratulations to Aaron Nichols, Assistant Building 

Services Foreman, on the birth of his baby girl early 

Friday morning! She arrived at 3:38 a.m. and weights 

6 lbs. 10 oz.  

¶ Working on the launch of our new website 
(recycle.utk.edu) 

¶ Working on rebranding campaign  

¶ Ordering bins for stadium including 300 orange recy-
cling bins, 100 white compost bins, and new lids for 
recycling bins for skyboxes 

¶ Interviewing new Americorps candidates for Out-
reach and Education Coordinator position  

¶ Coordinating with Concessions to compost in every con-
cession stand, launch new food boats with our logo 

¶ Preparing batteries and electronics for shipment next week 
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¶ Installation of new landscape at Humanities Plaza 

¶ Assist with installation of ADA ramp east of A&A 
bldg. 

¶ Assist with sidewalk repairs at the Conference Ctr. 

¶ June 10th storm clean-up 

¶ Landscape clean-up at 1525 & 1610 University Ave. 

¶ Preparation for Board of Trustees visit  

¶ Dead tree removal 

¶ On-going landscape irrigation system repairs and 
monitoring  

¶ Still moving Part of A & A to Gay Street  

¶ Moving four offices in Dunford  

¶ Moving offices around at Austin Peay and Student 
Services 

¶ Getting ready for Board of Trustee meeting at Vet 
School, Plant Biotech and Hollingsworth Auditorium  

¶ Moving   personnel from/to design and construction 
services 

¶ Completing work orders that come in daily.  

 

¶ Building scoping at Conference Center, Art and Archi-
tecture, South College , Austin Peay , McClung Tower.   

¶ Continuing work on controls at SERF. 

¶ Projects 104 Morgan Hall and Berry Hall.  

¶ SERF 522 glove box.  

¶ Dabney Buehler 204 and 214A fume hoods.   

¶ Physics and Greve elevators.  

 

¶ We wrapped up Assistant Foreman training this 
week.  We want to thank Abby for conducting those 
classes. 

¶ OSHA training will wrap up this month. June 30 is 
the deadline to get your training done.  

¶ Work continues with planning for Novemberôs Super-
visorôs Toolkit. 

¶ Making the final changes to Steam Plant Career Ladder. 

¶ The Facilities Services 4th of July Picnic will 
be held at noon (12 p.m.) July 3 in the Lake 
Avenue Parking garage. Shuttle bus schedules 
and more information have been posted.  

¶ We have continued to reformat and edit departmental 
policies, standards and procedures.  

¶ Planning for the 4th of July Picnic is in full swing.  

¶ We continue to work on a new video for Landscape 
Services.  

¶ Several updates have been made to the Cone Zone 
Web site.  

¶ Work on a departmental handbook continues.  

¶ Creation of a customer booklet has begun.  

¶ We have begun creating the portfolios for the School 
& University Architectural Portfolio publication.  

¶ Just a reminderðWe are always accepting nomina-
tions for employee of the month! Hard copies can be 
found with clerks and shop heads, and electronic cop-
ies can be found on fs.utk.edu!  

¶ Rememberðyou can follow Facilities Services on 
Twitter @utkfacserv, you can ñlikeò UT  Facilities  
Services on Facebook and now you can also follow UT 
Facilities Services on Instagram! 

 

¶ Replace controllers on Middlebrook Building chiller  

¶ Install Hot water coils in no.4 air handler at Art & 
Architecture.  

¶ Making repairs to Reese Hall chiller bldg. cooling 
towers 

¶ Making repairs to no.2 chiller at TRECS 

¶ Completing repairs to no.3 chiller at Taylor Law  

¶ We produced 1,496,062 pounds of steam last 
Wednesday and had 38,064 gallons of make-up wa-
ter.  

¶ We are finishing up work on the precipitator.  

¶ The contractor continues to work preparing for the 
delivery of the new gas boiler in July.   

 

 

 



 

 

¶ Exploring potential projects at the Tickle Building, 
Perkins Hall, Neyland Skyboxes, Alumni Memorial 
Auditorium, Andy Holt Tower, the Conference Cen-
ter, Student Services, SERF, the Lake & White Ave-
nue Early Learning Centers, Austin Peay, 1610 Uni-
versity Ave., McClung Museum, Jesse Harris, Com-
munications, Glazer Building, Dougherty Engineer-
ing, Career Services, and College of Nursing. 

¶ Managing the design development of the Henson Hall 
interior renovation  

¶ The design development and selective demolition of 
the new classroom/laboratory building planned for 
the Strong Hall site  

¶ The construction of the bookstore and Aramark loca-
tion at 17th & Cumberland 

¶ The design development of the new residence hall 
and parking garage planned for the former Gibbs Hall 
and Stokely Athletic Center sites  

¶ The New University Center [Phase 1] construction 

¶ The new Facilities Services buildingôs selective demo-
lition and design development  

¶ The construction of the Fred Brown Residence Hall. 

¶ The preliminary design for 1610 University Ave. 

¶ Writing the Universityôs Collegiate Gothic Guidelines 

¶ Supervising the Fraternity Park entry punch list  

¶ Supervising the Ayres Hall North Slope / West Con-
nector project, coordinating utility relocation  

¶ Supervising the design of the East Edge Campus Im-
provement Project (Second Creek).  Coordinating re-
quirements for stream monitoring equipment as part 
of student research (Dr. John Hathaway), with Dean 
Wessels and Cesar Penalba. 

¶ Supervising the design of additional improvements to 
the Lake Loudoun Blvd. corridor, to include a green 
space and traffic signalization 

¶ Updating the Campus Landscape Vision and Site 
Standards 

¶ Campus building fire protection systems testing  

 

 



 

 


